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Dates	for	the	Diary	
Monday	1	May	 SCHOOL	CLOSED	–	BANK	HOLIDAY	
Tuesday	2	May	 SCHOOL	CLOSED	–	STAFF	TRAINING	DAY	
Wednesday	3	May	 Y1	–	W5	Trip	
Wednesday	3	May	 Y7	–	Titanic	Trip	
Thursday	4	May	 Y2	–	Carnfunnock	Trip	
Friday	5	May	 Y4	visit	to	the	Library	
Monday	8	May	 Board	of	Governors	meeting	
Friday	12	May	 	 	 Y6	visit	to	the	Library	
Wednesday	24	May		 	 Y3	trip	to	Ark	Open	Farm	
Thursday	25	May		 	 5.30pm	PTA	Games	Night	
Monday	29	May	 	 	 SCHOOL	CLOSED	–	BANK	HOLIDAY	
Tuesday	30	May	 	 	 SCHOOL	CLOSED	–	STAFF	TRAINING	DAY	
Wednesday	31	May	 	 9.30	Information	morning	for	parents	of	new	Y1	children.		

(Our	current	Y1	children	should	come	to	school	at	11.45)	
Wednesday	31	May	 	 Y4	-	Cultra	
	
DATES	FOR	JUNE		
Tuesday	6	June	 	 	 Quiz	Night	at	the	Bentra	
Wednesday	7	June	 	 Sports	Day	
Thursday	15	June		 	 Y6	visit	to	Downshire	
Thursday	15	June	 Information	Evening	for	parents	of	new	nursery	children	@	

7.00pm	
Friday	16	June	 Induction	Day	for	new	Nursery	children.	(children	currently	at		

Nursery	should	not	attend	on	this	day)	
Thursday	22	June		 	 PTA	DIsco	
Monday	26	June	 	 	 Y7	Record	of	Achievement	(1.30pm)	School	will	finish	for	all		

other	children	at	1.00pm	
Monday	26	June	 	 	 Reports	sent	home	
Tues	27	&	Wed	28	June	 	 Y7	residential	in	Cultra	
Wednesday	28	June	 	 Last	day	of	school	for	Y7’s	
Thursday	29	June		 	 1.00	–	2.00	The	children	will	meet	their	new	teacher	
Friday	30	June	 School	closes	at	12.15.	

PTA	Games	
Night	

Thursday	26th	May	
starting	@	5.30pm.	
Keep	it	free!!!!			
	
Plans	are	already	
well	under	way	for	
our	annual	PTA	
Games	Night.	WE	
NEED	YOUR	
HELP!!!!	PLEASE	
SIGN	UP	TO	HELP	
OUT	WHEN	THE	
LETTER	COMES	
ROUND	FROM	THE	
PTA.	IN	ORDER	TO	
UNDERTAKE	ALL	OF	
THE	ACTIVITIES	
THAT	WE	THINK	
THE	CHILDREN	WILL	
ENJOY	WE	NEED 
MORE	PARENTAL	
HELP!!!  

School	Uniform	
I	really	appreciate	your	support	regarding	uniform.	I	would	
really	encourage	you	to	continue	that	support	through	until	
the	end	of	the	school	year	particularly	with	the	wearing	of	
black	shoes.	Trainers	are	not	part	of	the	school	uniform.	It	is	
not	a	problem	for	children	to	bring	trainers	to	school	with	
them	that	they	can	change	into	for	sports	day	practices	or	
lunch	time.		
	
Any	lost	property	that	is	named	will	be	returned	to	children.	
Unnamed	lost	property	will	be	on	the	stage	from	Wednesday	
3	-	Friday	5	May.	You	are	very	welcome	to	pop	in	and	claim	
any	items	which	may	belong	to	your	children.	Following	these	
dates	the	remaining	items	of	clothing	will	be	given	to	the	PTA	
for	their	uniform	shop!			
	

For	some	entertainment,	good	food	and	the	chance	to	win	
some	fantastic	prizes,	please	try	to	come	along	to	the	
Bentra	for	our	…	

 
Tickets	cost	£10	and	can	be	purchaed	from	the	Bentra	or	
from	school.		The	cost	of	your	ticket	includes	a	hot	food	
buffet	and	tea/coffee.	
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


